MANAGING DIRECTOR NEWSLETTER

30 YEARS OF QUALITY PRIVATE EDUCATION



February 2023

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Welcome back to another new year full of opportunities and excitement at Amberfield College!

For the last 30 years our Schools have enabled quality private education, always mindful of ensuring access and affordability. This track record has warranted a prominent role in the private education industry in South Africa, now more than ever.

To our parents, we want to extend our heartfelt appreciation for your unwavering support and contribution to our school. To quote Nelson Mandela, "Education is the key to unlocking the golden door of freedom." Your support has been instrumental in providing our learners with the foundation they need to succeed in their academic and personal lives.

We are thrilled to inform you, that despite the challenging circumstances brought on by the Covid pandemic, our Grade 12 learners achieved an outstanding 100% pass rate with a 96% tertiary exemption rate. This is a testament to the hard work and dedication of our learners and educators, who have all played an important role in making this a reality.

We now have 1771 learners and 109 dedicated staff members, and we are eager to work with you in 2023 as we continue to cultivate a learning environment that nurtures growth and development. Our learners are encouraged to participate in a variety of activities, as these provide opportunities for personal growth, skill development, and building lasting relationships.

The theme for this year is gratitude, and we believe that by fostering an appreciation for the things we have, we can instill in our learners the importance of giving back to the community in which we operate.

Once again, we would like to extend our sincere gratitude to each and every one of you for your support and dedication to our school. We look forward to a continued partnership in the coming year.

Yours sincepely, Dr B Fourie

MANAGING DIRECTOR AMBERFIELD COLLEGE

